On 9th May the Zonta Club of Brisbane South installed their new board. We thank the out-going President, Glenda and her board for their hard work and commitment to guide the club over the past 2 years. Our incoming President, Stephanie and her board are looking forward to a fun and active 2007-2008 year. 

The new Brisbane South executive and board are:

President – Stephanie Kratzmann

Vice President – Helen Colegrove

Treasurer – Cleone Strybis

Minutes secretary – Siobhan Hamilton

Correspondence secretary – Maureen Ward

Directors – Glenda Watkins, Denise Bolland, Janet Kable
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